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Bohemia, NY According to P.W. Grosser Consulting, Inc. (PWGC), two of its  employees received
new certifications that will spur growth in the firm’s engineering and environmental divisions.  

Dave Hermantin, PE, CGD, and branch manager of PWGC’s Connecticut office, has received his
professional engineering license in the state of Rhode Island. Heather Moran-Botta, a senior
hydrogeologist at PWGC’s Bohemia office, has passed her Safety Management Specialist exam
and is officially a Board-Certified Safety Professional (BCSP).

With the addition of Rhode Island, Hermantin is now licensed to practice engineering in four states,
others include Connecticut, New York and Pennsylvania. As a senior project manager, Hermantin
focuses his talents on PWGC’s environmental, geotechnical and mechanical engineering efforts. 

Moran-Botta’s BCSP achievement opens the door for additional safety training in pursuit of her
Certified Safety Professional (CSP) certification. This highly respected certification is awarded by
BCSP to individuals who meet eligibility and experience criteria in the safety, health, and
environmental (SH&E) discipline and have passed a rigorous examination. 

Her achievement will enable PWGC to better serve our growing list of municipal and institutional
clients. 

Moran-Botta continues to work towards her Associate Safety Professional (ASP) certification as part
of her effort to attain her CSP.

“We recognize that our employees are our greatest asset and encourage their growth through the
expansion of their skill sets,” said PWGC president Paul Grosser, PhD., PE, PG. “I commend Dave
and Heather for their efforts.”

P. W. Grosser Consulting, Inc. (PWGC) is a multidisciplinary engineering firm based in Bohemia, NY
with offices in NYC, Syracuse and Seattle, WA.  Founded by Paul Grosser in 1990, PWGC’s growth
and success results from creating value through the application of innovative environmental and
engineering solutions for its clients.  For more than 25 years, PWGC has been providing quality
engineering services to the New York Tri-State region establishing a reputation for exceeding client
expectation in the public and private sectors.  Dedicated to being responsive in the design and
application of cost-effective solutions for the myriad of environmental and engineering requirements,



PWGC’s areas of expertise include structure vulnerability and resilience, civil/general engineering,
sustainable energy solutions, wastewater & water supply, natural resource studies, geographical
information system capabilities and expert counseling and client representation.

Board Certified Safety Professionals (BCSP) is recognized as a leader in high-quality credentialing
for safety, health, and environmental practitioners (SH&E). BCSP establishes standards for and
verifies competency in professional safety practice and evaluates certificants for compliance with
recertification requirements. All certifications are accredited or in the process of becoming
accredited. BCSP maintains the highest accreditations for its certifications, proving their value
through independent, third-party evaluations. Since 1969, over 58,000 individuals have achieved the
CSP, ASP, SMS, OHST, CHST, STS, STSC or CET credential. BCSP is a not-for-profit corporation
with headquarters in Indianapolis, Indiana, USA.
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